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Re PUC Docket 38354: Please say "no" to 1-10. Although my locally-elected officials
were there to represent me, my voice was not heard. I am one of the 47,000+ people
of Kerr County who believes that property values throughout the Hill Country will be
affected when these huge lattice towers are installed down I-10 right beside the
roadway. It will destroy our "front yard". I-10 is the only way to see a broad view of
the Hill Country. This is important to those of us who have invested here and for
travelers. We are the largest population with the most to lose along this route. We
have only our climate and our beauty to attract businesses and new residents to boost
our economy. We need more time to defend against this route which was selected at
the last minute. Say "no" to this environmental destruction. Say "no" to making us
look like our neighbors in Comfort, who have alrea been blig ted, as evidenced by
the photos on the back of this card. Signature
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Mr. Barry Smitherman, Chairman
Public Utility Commission of Texas
PO Box 13326
Austin. TX 78711-3326
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